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School Values Winners 

Key Stage 1 & EYFS 

Faith – Teddy 

Respect –  

Kindness –  

Honesty -Chisom 

Resilience –  

Key Stage 2 

Faith – 

Respect –  

Kindness – 

Honesty -  

Resilience -  

Whole School 
KS2  Maths from Mrs Marshall 

A few parents have asked for resources to use at home to support children’s learning. In maths, we use Power 

Maths and White Rose Maths. 

This is an example of a homework practice journal you could purchase if you are looking for materials to use at 

home.  https://whiteroseeducation.com/products?page=1&product=36&year=year-4%7Cyear-3%7Cyear-

5%7Cyear-6%7Cyear-2 

 

                                         
 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Bouncy Castle PTA event 

 

 

Please encourage your child to take part in this year’s summer reading 

challenge at your local library.  It is a fun and free way for your child to stay 

motivated and read during the summer holidays. The challenge launches on 

Saturday 5th July and each child needs to borrow and read 6 books of their 

choice throughout the holidays. Every child who completes the challenge and 

brings their certificate into school when we return in September will receive 2 

house points!  

Our final PTA event for this academic year will be the Annual Bouncy Castle Day.  This will 

be taking place on Monday 21st July.  Throughout this day, each year group will be given an 

allotted time to take part. Continuing to host this event during the school day allows our 

children to have more time bouncing with their friends, without the need of parental 

supervision. Tickets are £5 per pupil and these can be bought through SchoolComms. 

Please be aware that tickets need to be purchased before the event and will not be sold 

on the day. 

We hope this will be a fun way to celebrate the end of the academic year. 

 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/products?page=1&product=36&year=year-4%7Cyear-3%7Cyear-5%7Cyear-6%7Cyear-2
https://whiteroseeducation.com/products?page=1&product=36&year=year-4%7Cyear-3%7Cyear-5%7Cyear-6%7Cyear-2
https://www.google.co.uk/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://yourvoice.westsussex.gov.uk/2025-summer-reading-challenge-story-garden&ved=2ahUKEwiSkeCi-aiOAxVYRPEDHduUKFwQqoUBegQIAhAB&usg=AOvVaw2R7N8bbUbViD8fTL354Scj


London Air Ambulance Charity 

A London Air Ambulance representative came into our school this 

week to talk about the work that they do across London.  The children 

listened attentively and asked lots of interesting questions.  They were 

really surprised to find out how much it cost for new air ambulances! 

They are a charity and rely on the generosity of the people of London 

– a truly inspirational team! 

 

 

Nursery 
 
 

Reception 
Reading books 

Your child’s reading books will be collected in today (Friday 11th July.) If you have any books at home then please 

return them to school next week as we need to collate them all together ready for the new academic year. If you 

have misplaced any books then please speak to your child’s teacher. There is a replacement charge for missing 

books.  

 

Carrier bag 

Please can all children bring into school a strong carrier bag clearly labelled with their name by Friday 18th July.  

Year 1 
Reading books 

Your child’s reading books will be collected in today (Friday 11th July.) If you have any books at home then please 

return them to school next week as we need to collate them all together ready for the new academic year. If you 

have misplaced any books then please speak to your child’s teacher. There is a replacement charge for missing 

books.  

 

Science – Blackberry picking 

This term the children have been learning about plants. As an end of unit lesson, we hope to take the children out 

on the field to locate the blackberries. The teachers will be picking the fruit, but we will ask the children to wash 

their hands as well as the berries and then provide them with an opportunity to taste them. Please can you 

inform your child’s teacher if there is any reason your child can not participate. 

 

Carrier bag 

Please can all children bring into school a strong carrier bag clearly labelled with their name by Friday 18th July. 

Year 2 
Reading books 

Your child’s reading books will be collected in today (Friday 11th July.) If you have any books at home then please 

return them to school next week as we need to collate them all together ready for the new academic year. If you 

have misplaced any books then please speak to your child’s teacher. There is a replacement charge for missing 

books.  

 

Trip to Hertfordshire Zoo- Monday 14th July.  

Please ensure your child arrives at school for 8:20am- due to road closures, we will be leaving school at the slightly 

earlier time of 8:45am so we therefore need children to be at school earlier.  



Please make sure that your child is wearing school uniform and that they bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag. 

Due to the warm weather, please also ensure that children are provided with a sun hat, water bottle and that sun 

cream has been applied before they come to school.  

 

Carrier bag 

Please can all children bring into school a strong carrier bag clearly labelled with their name by Friday 18th July. 

 

Year 3 
We’re learning a song for the end of the year – ‘We’re All In This Together’ - 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t0q4bUW45zM&list=RDt0q4bUW45zM&start_radio=1  

Year 4 
 

Year 5 
  

 

Year 6 
 

 

St Joseph’s  
Core Word of the Week  

  
Parish Community 

Girls Club 

The last session before the summer holidays is Friday 11th July. 

 

Summer Event for Children 

Join the church for fun filled Arts and Crafts sessions and games on Wednesday 30th July, Wednesday 13th and 20th 

August from 10am – 12pm at St. George’s Hall, Most Holy Redeemer.  All children must be accompanied by 

parents and carers.  Parents and carers MUST STAY for the session. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t0q4bUW45zM&list=RDt0q4bUW45zM&start_radio=1

